August 13,2003
Dear Mr. Kaiser

As a year round resident of Long Beach Island, I am writing to request your help in
maintaining the CZMA regulations so that our clean ocean will remain that way. After the
horrors of the 80's with hypodermic needles and other trash washing up on N.J. beaches, we need

strong laws so it can’t happen again.

On behalf of my husband and our children and grandchildren, please do everything to
maintain our ocean in its good condition.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

Shirley & Charles Imhof & family
Brant Beach, New Jersey



